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June 18, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Intent to Participate in OEB Consultation:  

Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers 
Board File No. EB-2015-0043 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
I am writing to express AMPCO’s interest in participating in the Board’s above consultation.  AMPCO is also 
seeking eligibility for costs. 
 
AMPCO is a not-for-profit consumer interest advocacy organization.   AMPCO’s members represent a cross-
section of Ontario’s major industries: forestry, chemical, mining and minerals, steel, petroleum products, 
cement, automotive and manufacturing and business consumers in general.  AMPCO members are major 
investors, major employers and a major part of communities in which we operate, across Ontario.   
 
AMPCO, and its member companies, are well known to the Board.  AMPCO participates in many proceedings, 
working groups, consultations and initiatives of the Ontario Energy Board (OEB).  AMPCO members include 
IESO market participants and transmission customers, as well as large use and general service distribution 
customers.   
 
AMPCO is interested in issues related to the price, adequacy, reliability and quality of electricity service.   Rate 
design is a key issue for AMPCO’s members.   
 
AMPCO’s proposes that its consultants in the consultation, Ms. Shelley Grice and Mr. Wayne Clark, be eligible 
for an award of costs: 
 
Ms. Shelley Grice, P.Eng. 
c/o AMPCO 
65 Queen Street West, Suite 1510  
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2M5  
Tel: 647-880-9942 
Fax: 416-260-0442 
Email: shelley.grice@rogers.com 
 
Mr. Wayne Clark, P.Eng. 
SanZoe Consulting Inc. 
25 Priest Avenue 
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Minesing, ON L0L 1Y3 
Tel.: 705-728-3284 
Fax: 705-721-0974 
Cell: 705-795-7823 
E-mail: c.w.clark@sympatico.ca 

 
I trust this letter will be sufficient to express AMPCO’s intent to participate in this initiative and that AMPCO be 
found eligible for a cost award.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 
Adam White 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
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